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Wednesday 1st April 2020 

Dear Parents & Children 

Good morning. I hope you are all safe and well this morning. 

We have been provided with seeds to share with all our families so they can grow doughnut 

plants at home. 

There are two varieties available. One is an indoor variety that will thrive in a warm sunny spot 

of your house in a regular size plant pot. The other is for outdoor use as they can grow to 

about the same height of an average sunflower plant. 

Each packet contains approximately 10 seeds. 

 

 

So we can send you the most appropriate variety of seeds please can you email either 

admin@spofforth.n-yorks.sch.uk or admin@follifoot.n-yorks.sch.uk stating how many packets 

and which variety you would like.  

Many thanks to Mrs P.R Tend and Mr A.P Fool for the seed donation. Happy growing.  

Best wishes. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Paul Griffiths 
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